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Hull Savoyards promote the works of Gilbert and Sullivan  which
provides wonderful music and a considerably amount of pleasure and
fun for  all those involved. We feel it is important to keep live musical
theatre active  in the community. 

Whatever your age whether you are experienced or  inexperienced, if
you are interested and would like to participate either in a  principal role,
in the chorus, assist backstage or in the preparations for a  production
please contact the Secretary on 01482 876918 or email -
secretary@hullsavoyards.co.uk .  We
would  love to hear from all interested parties, the experience will be
fun, very  enjoyable and challenging.

The next production from Hull Savoyards is to be Gilbert  and Sullivan’s 
‘The Sorcerer’
in  June 2012 and auditions are scheduled for Sunday 27/11/2011 with
rehearsals  commencing in January 2012. 
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